
Thank you! 
Over 125 residents attended our first community meeting on 
Thursday, December 12 at The Matrix Center. Your participation 
and input are critical to the success of creating a plan to improve 
your neighborhoods.  

 

Check out our website for plan information & updates, to sign up 
for our newsletter, and give feedback. 

PlanG7@detroitmi.gov  

www.detroitmi.gov/G7 


